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9th February, 2017 

 

Dear Parents/ Carers, 

 

Poetry Reading Week/Orienteering Event – Parent Information 
 

Poetry Reading week is Monday 20th February to Friday 24th February 2017. We will be spending the week 

looking at different poems, however across the Nebula we are focusing on these poems in each year group. 

 

Reception, Year 1, Year 2:   10 things you find in a wizard’s pocket 

 

Year 3, 4, 5 and 6:    From a railway carriage 

Daffodils 

Leisure 

 

As part of our poetry week, the PTA have kindly paid for Reception and Year 1 to take part in a bookmaking 

workshop. They have also paid for Year 2, 3, 4, 5 and 6 to meet Karl Nova, one of the UK’s leading poets 

and hip hop artists. 

 

Reception and Year 1 – The bookmaking will take place at Holt Road during the school day. 

 

Year 2-6 – Karl Nova will be performing at Mill Lane on Friday afternoon. We will walk Year 2 up to Mill 

Lane, however they will need to be collected from Mill Lane at the end of the day. 

 

Parent Event – Thursday 23rd February 

We will be running a poetry themed orienteering event at both sites. 

Holt Road Orienteering 9:30am for Reception and Year 1. 

Mill Lane Orienteering 2pm for Year 2, 3, 4, 5 and 6 

Each event will last approximately one hour. The children will be working in House teams. Parents are 
welcome to support the children with their task. 
 

Year 2 will need to be collected from Mill Lane on Thursday and Friday after school. Their school day 

finishes at 3:05pm however we will provide activities for them until 3:20pm should you need time to collect 

younger children from Holt Road or Pre-School first. Come to the playground to collect your child. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

       
 

Miss Anderson and Mrs Kirton 


